
 

From: kanwalpreet1984singh   

Sent: 2025/02/20 12:43 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]public notice, app.of minor variations 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

  

Dear Sir/ Madam. 

I am writing this email in response to the public notice which came to me regarding minor variations 

on property 2 Glengrove court plan 860, I am resident of 7 graymar road Brampton L6S1Z7. If this 

construction does not block essential sunlight and air needed for my backyard plantation or the 

view around to my kids who play in the backyard most of the times i have no objection for any 

construction. Well with growing Brampton population we do need some of these extra apartments 

still keeping in mind all over greenery and essential light and fresh air essential for the kids and 

plantation growth.  

Regards,  

Kanwalpreet Singh Sahni  

Resident 7 Graymar Road,  

Brampton,  

Ontario  

L6S1Z7  

  

 


